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MR. SHARP'S VISIT TO CHINA

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Mr. Mitchell Sharp, visited the People's Republic of
China from August 15 to 24 at the invitation of the
Foreign Minister, Chi Peng Fei.

Accompanied by Mr. Paul St. Pierre, his Parlia-
mentary Assistant, and Mr. Bruce Howard, Parlia-
mentary Assistant to the Minister of Industry, Trade
and Commerce, Mr. Sharp arrived in Canton, the
capital city of the province from which came the
families of many Canadians of Chinese origin. Next
day Mr. Sharp and his party went on to Peking, where
thev were welcomed bv Mr. Chi.
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